
DECEMBER, 2006

The regular meeting of the Heath Township Board was held on December 11, 2006 at 
7:00 p.m. in the Heath Township Hall.   

Trustee Boerman called the meeting to order and Meiste offered opening prayer. Jones 
was absent. The previous month’s minutes were approved as read.

First item of business was a request from Jeff Lampen to have the summer tax receipts 
reinstated.  As of now on the summer and winter tax bills taxpayers are requested to 
detach along the perforation and keep the top portion as their receipt.  On the summer tax 
bills a postage paid envelope must accompany a request for a receipt.  Discussion 
followed and the board feels there is no need to spend the extra $400-500 to send 
everyone a receipt when they can now go online to get a copy and we have had no further 
requests to have this reinstated.

A letter was received for information from Bob Jones requesting the boards support in his 
applying for the opening on the County Road Commission.

Hilda is in the process of making a list for the township and PCI of those who received 
special use permits for home businesses.  She is also working on updating the map.  The 
Planning Commission will not be meeting until February.

The township bills were presented.  A motion was made by Meiste and supported by 
Lindholm to approve the payment of these.  All ayes.  Motion carried.

The fire department bills were presented.  A motion was made by Schipper and supported 
by Lindholm to approve.  All ayes.  Motion carried.

A motion was made by Lindholm and supported by Meiste to adjourn at 7:25.  All ayes. 
Motion carried.

Sheila Meiste, Clerk


